Clerks

From: adam campbell

Sent: Sunday, May 29, 2022 2:38 PM

To: Clerks; Michael Witmer

Subject: 1563-1579 Gordon Street, 42-48 Lowes Rd.W, 164-182 Dawn Ave flle No. 0ZS22-006

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

We live at_. The Cottages, Guelph and are very concerned about the above named developments. We
have several concerns as follows:

Traffic is already very heavy on Gordon Street and about to become even heavier when the ongoing apartments, Condos
are completed. This will add not only to the air pollution, but to noise pollution.

We also have concerns about the number of trees that have already and even more with these future developments, be
destroyed.

Please consider our concerns and make the appropriate decision with regard to this future development in our are.

Regards,

Adam & Sylvia Campbell
Gordon St.

Guelph



